
20th Annual ACES Thanksgiving Drive 
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 5, 2020 
 
Dear fellow members of the Trinity College community:  
 
It has been quite a year to say the least.  Life at Trinity and everywhere else has been turned upside 
down in so many ways.  However, one thing that is still happening is Thanksgiving, and with that 
in mind, the Annual Community Events Staff (ACES) invites you to participate in Trinity’s 20th 
annual Thanksgiving Food Basket Drive. This year’s drive will benefit the Expeditionary 
Learning Academy at Moylan School (ELAMS) and Hands on Hartford. Each year, the 
Trinity community has been extremely generous and we have had great success and participation 
with this event. With your help, we hope again to meet our goal this year of filling 100 baskets.  
 
There are several ways you can contribute. You can make a donation equivalent to the cost of one 
or more food baskets (approximately $60) and let us do the shopping. Or, if you prefer, you can 
provide your own basket of non-perishable goods (based on the shopping list below). You can also 
make a partial monetary or food donation—any help you can offer would be greatly appreciated! 
  
Food donations will be accepted at the Office of Community Service and Civic Engagement, 
located next to the bookstore in the Mather basement. Checks should be made out to the Trustees 
of Trinity College and sent to Joe Barber at Box 702574. The deadline is Wednesday, November 
18, 2020. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Joe Barber at jbarber@trincoll.edu. 
  
Thank you again for supporting this very important Trinity Thanksgiving tradition. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Elizabeth Densen and Michaela Anton 
ACES Co-Presidents 

 
Shopping List 

Aluminum turkey tray 
Canned vegetables (green beans, corn, peas) 

Cranberry sauce 
Dinner rolls 

Dried potatoes 
Gravy 
Juice 

Pie filling and crust 
Stuffing 


